MILAN TOWNSHIP

NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST OF VOTING EQUIPMENT

To the qualified electors of Milan Township, Monroe County, State of
Michigan: Notice is hereby given that a Public Accuracy Test for the
electronic equipment that will be used for the November 5, 2024 General
Election is scheduled for Wednesday, October 16, 2024, at 2 p.m. at
Milan Township Hall 16444 Cone Rd., Milan, Michigan. The Public
Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer
programming used to tabulate the votes cast at the election meets the
requirements of Michigan election law. All interested parties are invited

to attend.

This notice is given pursuant to the Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of
1976, as amended, and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). The
township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to
individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon five (5) days' notice.
Individuals requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the

township. Any questions, please call (734) 368-8739.

Stephanie Kozar, Clerk
10/2/2024



